
From: Holly Erdman
To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: RE: Everaert site plan with reserve septic
Date: Friday, November 6, 2020 7:52:13 AM

Rachael,

This looks good.  Thank you!  Public health has no further issues with this application.

Holly

-----Original Message-----
From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2020 11:49 AM
To: Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Kene@johnlscott.com
Subject: FW: Everaert site plan with reserve septic

Hi Holly,

Please see the attached site plan for VA-20-00009.

Thank you,

Rachael Stevie

________________________________________
From: Ken Everaert [KenE@johnlscott.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2020 11:45 AM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD); Zac Bales
Subject: Everaert site plan with reserve septic

Rachael and Zac,
We have had the property surveyed and have attached a new site plan showing room the reserve drain field.  Please
let me know if this is sufficient or if you need anything else.
Thank you,

Ken Everaert
John L. Scott Real Estate
Roslyn office
509-260-1161
kene@johnlscott.com

________________________________

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This
email may contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be
aware that any use, review, retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in
error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from all devices.
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